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 5th September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 1 to Year 6 – Trip to Chester Zoo 

 

As part of our Chester Zoo week (11th – 15th September), We have been given a wonderful 

opportunity to visit Chester Zoo on Friday 15th September. 

 

In line with our trips policy we ask for a contribution of £6 per child towards the trip for 

transport costs.  If you have more than one child in the school then it will be £10 for two 

children and £15 for three children.  This is to cover the cost of the coach which is costing 

school £1,200! Please pass your contribution to our school office before Tuesday 12th 

September. 

 

Details: 

 

• The coach will arrive at 9.00 am and we will leave school promptly at 9.15 am and 

return for home time 

• There will be staff in school, so children who are late will be able to stay in school 

• Children will need a packed lunch in a throwaway bag along with sufficient drinks for 

the day (water or juice.  No fizzy drinks are allowed) 

• If your child is on Free School Meals and requires a school packed lunch, 

please tick the box on the reply slip 

• If the weather is sunny – please apply sun cream before your children come 

into school.  An appropriate coat and suitable footwear are to be worn 

• Children should wear school uniform 

• Please complete and return the reply slip by Tuesday 12th September, at the latest.  

 

If you have any queries/questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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` 

REPLY SLIP 

Please Return to the School Office by Tuesday 12th September, at the latest 

 

Reception to Year 6 – Visit to Chester Zoo 

 

 

Child’s/Children’s Name/s: 

 

 

I agree that my child/children can take part in this trip  

My child/children is/are on Free School Meals and they would like a school 

packed lunch 

 

I will provide my own nut-free packed lunch  

I enclose £6 towards the cost of the trip (one child)  

I enclose £10 towards the cost of the trip (two children)  

I enclose £15 towards the cost of the trip (three children)  

  

Parental Name: 

Parental Signature: 

Date: 

 Please return the form and your contribution to school by Thursday 7th September 

2023.   


